
 
 
 

Alabama’s nationally recognized First Class Pre-K is now accepting 
applications for the 2017-2018 school year.  Enrollment is open to all 
children 4 years of age who are residents of the state of Alabama.  The 
registered child must be 4 on or before September 1, 2017.  To pre-
register please visit our website www.auburndaycarecenters.org and 
click on the Alabama Department of Early Childhood Education link and 
enter one of the two codes provided.   
 

NO COST  
6.5 HOUR DAYS  

WITH CERTIFIED TEACHING STAFF 

 


